
Do you have a couple of hours to spare on a Saturday? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Paul’s Cathedral is looking for new volunteers to help out in the Cathedral. 

Volunteering involves welcoming visitors as well as running the Cathedral Shop. 

Opening hours are currently 10.00am – 2.00pm with a morning and afternoon shift. 

If you would like to become part of our volunteering team please contact Deborah on: 

 03 477 2336 or at office@stpauls.net.nz 
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